
Police  becoming  increasingly
concerned  for  welfare  of
vulnerable 79-year-old woman

UPDATE FROM POLICE SCOTLAND 2.30pm
28 July

Wilma Cameron, reported missing in
Armadale, has been traced safe and
well.

Thank  you  to  all  who  shared  our
appeal.

Police  are  appealing  for  the
public’s  help  to  trace  Wilma
Cameron  who  has  been  reported
missing from Armadale.
The vulnerable 79-year-old was seen in Armadale around 8.30am
on Sunday, 28 July, 2024.

Wilma is believed to have travelled to Edinburgh and may have
been  in  the  Waterloo  Place  area  around  10.20am.  She  has
connections to Aberdeen and may be trying to travel to there.

Wilma is described as 5 ft 5, of slim build with short, white
hair. When last seen she was wearing a cream puffer jacket,
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white and grey checked trousers and carrying a green handbag.

Inspector Andy Meikle from Livingston Police Station said: “We
are becoming increasingly concerned for Wilma’s welfare and it
is important that we trace her.

“She has links to Aberdeen and may be using public transport
to travel.

“We would urge anyone who thinks they may have seen her to
please let us know.”

Anyone who has any information regarding Wilma’s whereabouts
can contact Police Scotland on 101 quoting incident number
PS-20240724-1268.


